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Greetings from Allyson & Kim 

Hi everyone, 

 October has passed and we are already more than half way through the 

semester! We hope everyone enjoyed the Halloweekend and Day of the Dead 

celebration in October, but keep your heads up for more events that are coming 

up in the month of further festivity: November.                                                                                 

 Also, for those who are traveling back home for Thanksgiving break, we 

wish you a safe trip and happy holiday! If you are planning to stay here on 

campus, don’t forget to have a good rest before the finals, get good food in your 

system, and maybe plan a trip to Seattle with the friends who are also staying 

behind! Oh, and show some love by giving your family a call! :)                                                                                                     

   Mark your calendars! International Programs is going to be hosting a 

Thanksgiving dinner at Allyson’s house! This event will be on Tuesday, November 

17th. We will all be meeting at 5:00pm in front of Howarth Hall; transportation is 

going to be provided. Great holiday dishes are going to be served and be taken 

care of by the International Programs, so all you have to do is  simply show up 

and enjoy!  

Questions or Comments? Email us at internationalprograms@pugetsound.edu 
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 Registration for Spring 2016 semester begins on November 6th!                            

DO NOT forget to go on mypugetsound and check your assigned registration time. 

Good luck on registering for all the classes you need/want! 

 Thanksgiving break is from November 25th-29th!                                  

Dining services close on November 25th, so if you are planning to stay on cam-

pus, stock up on food or be prepared to cook for yourself. Also, if you need a trav-

el signature from Allyson for traveling abroad, come by our office beforehand. 

                   

 Friday, November 6th: 

 Mary lambert with Kim Archer 

 Memorial Fieldhouse, 8PM, Ticekted 

 Sunday, November 8th: 

 Jazz & Democracy Project with Dr. Wes Watkins 

 Kilworth Memorial Chapel, 2PM 

 Tuesday, November 10th: 

 Bros & Breakfast— A conversation on toxic masculinity 

 Tribmle Forum, 7PM 

Questions or Comments? Email us at internationalprograms@pugetsound.edu 


